
NOTICE 

 

Re-opening of Web Portal for Saksham Scholarship 

Scheme Batch 2016-17 (First Year) till 24.03.2017 

 

Ref. of the advertisement given by AICTE on 10.12.2016 at 

AICTE Web Portal & National Dailies regarding the Saksham 

Scholarship Scheme for Academic Year 2016-17. 

 

It is to inform that due to receipt of number of representation 

from students, AICTE has decided to re-open the Web Portal to 

apply under Saksham Scholarship Scheme (Batch 2016-17 1st 

year) till 24.03.2017. 

 

Regards, 

AICTE 


